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Your Chamber recently hosted a bus trip for City Officials and area business people to 
tour properties that were developed by Robin Miller of Robin Miller and Associates. Mr. 
Miller is in the planning and discussion phase of renovating the Seward Luggage building 
on High Street into high-end apartments and town homes. Those who attended the bus 
tour were truly amazed at the reformation of derelict and crumbling properties into 
stunning places to live. To see the potential for the Seward building, visit the Miller & 
Associates web site at www.monroeproperties.com. Mr. Miller's efforts to resurrect the 
Seward Building must be resoundingly supported from all elements of the Community. 
The completed project would greatly benefit the City in many, many ways. 




